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Clinton Christian Academy Board Notes 
July 24, 2023 

JULY BOARD ACTION & DISCUSSION  
 
 
 The CCA Board of Directors met in Special Session on Monday evening, July 24.  Jessica Cotten, 

Elementary Applicant, was the special guest.  Jessica shared her testimony as well as information 
with the board about her personal, educational and work experiences.  The Board hired Jessica 
Cotton for an elementary position at the conclusion of this meeting.   

 
Jessica Cotton and her husband, Caleb, have been married for around one year and recently 
moved to Creighton, MO.  Caleb is a lineman in Harrisonville.  Jessica played collegiate VB for 
William Woods and graduated from Columbia College with a Bachelor’s in Business.  Jessica has 
eight years of prior teaching experience as a Behavior Specialist, Computer Teacher, and 
Reading/Math Interventionist primarily in the Camdenton School District at the elementary level.  
Jessica is an avid volleyball player and has much experience coaching all age levels in volleyball 
and has also had some experience coaching girls’ soccer.  Jessica has agreed to assume the Varsity 
Volleyball Coaching position at CCA and we feel very blessed that she will be at the helm of our 
volleyball program.  Jessica attended and was actively involved in the youth group and children’s 
elevation program at Calvary Church in Camdenton prior to moving to Creighton.  Caleb and 
Jessica are currently visiting area churches and praying for God to direct them to a new home 
church now that they have purchased a home in Creighton.  Welcome to CCA Jessica!  
 
Mrs. Ritchie reported to the Board of Directors that teaching assignments for elementary will be as 
follows: 

o Jessica Cotton—Grade 3 
o Galilee Neal—Grade 4 
o Sarah Jones—Grader 5 

 
Mrs. Ritchie and Mrs. Hyke also asked that all continue to pray for God to send the right person to 
fill the Upper School Bible position.  We have some possible candidates that we are currently 
vetting and hope to have this last position filled very soon! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


